
BBCP has mailed out fliers advertising our new cellular system,
please give our office a call or stop by to get signed up!
Renewals are coming up for our existing customers, if you need
to check your renewal date please give our office a call. We will
also be sending out 2024 renewal applications soon so please
keep an eye out for yours. 

Monthly Board Meeting
 Tuesday March 5th, 2024

bbtccsr@bristolbay.com
PO Box 259 King Salmon, AK 99613

Dial Before you Dig

If you are planning on digging

or doing any construction,

please call us for a free locate.

We require a 2 day notice to

locate before you start your

digging project. (907)246-3403

Telephone Cooperative, Inc
Special Board Meeting packets and ballots were sent out in
December 2023, with the meeting taking place March 28, 2024.
Please be sure to get your ballots in to our office no later than
March 28th at 4:30 PM. 
The Affordable Connectivity program has closed their
enrollment portal as of February 7th, 2024. For all existing
customers receiving the benefit, you will receive your benefit
until a final date has been set to end or continue the program.
Please keep an eye out for your official letter from Bristol Bay
Telephone and The Affordable Connectivity program. For any
questions or concerns please give our office a call or visit
www.getinternet.gov
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Office Closure
Monday March 25th, 2024

Sewards’sDay

Special Membership
Board Meeting

 Thursday March 28th, 2024

Spring is Coming


